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The CMEI Board recently decided to reconstitute the Monitoring Committee as a separate Committee. 

Although the mandate has not been finalized, there is a focus on digging deeper into the operations of the 

landfill. 

 

Initially the committee consists of John Doubt, Neil Jacobsen and Laura Bonga and the committee 

decided to add Charly Bonga as an ad hoc member. Both Laura and Charly work in the 

environmental/geo-scientific field. The whole committee is fairly new to CMEI, so there is a need for the 

members to get up to speed quickly. 

 

The Committee’s current plans include a meeting with exp. to ensure we fully understand their position 

with respect to the landfill and a visit to the landfill site to understand the operations and ask questions 

regarding its operation. 

 

The meeting with exp. is scheduled for May 5 and the site visit to the landfill is scheduled for May 30. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

John Doubt 


